
 

 

 
 

Please Watch What You Are Flushing! 
 
 

Please do not cause more grief to the Town’s sewer systems by flushing wipes, 
disinfecting wipes, paper towels and other items, except for toilet paper, down your 
toilets. Even flushable wipes can clog the sewer systems causing blockages and damage 
to your own sewer lines and the Town sewer system resulting in additional public health 
risk during the coronavirus pandemic. Personal care items such as wipes, dental floss, 
and paper towels don't quickly dissolve in water and should not be flushed. 

Only flush toilet paper down your toilets and throw any other type of wipe into the 
trash. Please do not cause additional issues at the Town’s wastewater treatment facility 
or the Town’s sewer systems as these issues may not be resolved, as quickly as we 
would like. 

 

 
 


